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31 May 2024

Marshall of Cambridge (Holdings) Ltd
[bookmark: _Hlk156562407]
Notice of extension to the quarterly share auction period

[bookmark: _Hlk167878883]Marshall of Cambridge (Holdings) Ltd, a leader in engineering excellence for the aerospace, defence and logistics industries and Cambridge property development, today announces that the share auction period due to close on Tuesday, 11 June 2024 will now be extended to 4pm on Tuesday, 2 July 2024.  This is to allow the auditors to complete their review of the Group’s 2023 accounts and the subsequent release of the Group’s financial results. 
For details on how to participate, please refer to the auction instructions on the dedicated Marshall page  Marshall of Cambridge (Holdings) Limited - NVPOs  or alternatively contact  marshall@assetmatch.com,  Tel: (0)20 7248 2788.

 For further information please contact:
	
Marshall of Cambridge
	

	Cynthia Alers
Head of Investor Relations
Tel: + 44 (0) 7823 431 454
ca@marcamb.co.uk
	Christopher Walkinshaw
Group Director of External Relations and Communications
Tel: +44 (0) 7785 348 148
cmhw@marcamb.co.uk
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